LA Boslhe Que
&7- 1o - ero
e Swﬂjz&mj |

Ve Vu@\w Cﬁr' 5 0 Thore sas a
oonfisie hadd Aﬂj s kil Lok
wa_eﬂ I+ 30 A .

e vendine 4hul Mo cLdvoows ouve wsosf
sl o Floyalls sl .
‘ bde’ :"‘:"J::‘J‘*j /LWC’L M.O—Léa; W—Q:Qm.
| ﬁuj Ll fonsTlaniis ﬁwﬁ RS ond
Jowuss Buvesd,
} fﬁjw (\/]u-vvb-\j C\(\'\@s)




34 East Street,
MAGILI. Sa 5072

12 September, 1990

: ‘ O

The Secretary, v

0ld Collegians Rugby Football :
Club Inc.,

P.O. Box 164, :

GLENSIDE S.A. 5065 ())/"

Dear Barbara,

I would request permission from the Committee of Old Colleglans Rugby
Football Club to use the Club Rooms for my daughter, Mandi's, 2ist
Birthday party.

The date would be 26 October, 1990 from 8:00 p.m. to 1:00 a.m.

There would be approximately 60 people in attendance and would like
the use of the Club Bar facilities in the way of beer and soft drink.

Would you please advise availability and possible costs involved.

Yours sincerely,

JOAN TAMONT
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Founded in 1937 P.O. BOX 164

GLENSIDE 5065
SOUTH AUSTRALIA
TELEPHONE (08) 794770

Mr. Alan McCarthy,
Woodville Rugby Union Football Club,

PO Box 35 .
SEATON 5023 12th September 1990

Dear Alan,

Thank you for your letter with regard to the injury to Evan Duff
which we received on August 2nd 1990. I apologize for the delay in
replying but after consideration by the Committee at our August meeting,
I had to discuss the matter with David Stark, who was away on holiday
for a fortnight, followed by my absence interstate for a week.

The Committee is very concerned with the safety of all players
and sincerely regret the injury to Evan on April 18th 1990. We wish
that the incident had been brought to our attention much sooner and
wonder why there should have been such a considerable delay?

In my interview with David Stark, he admitted being involved in
a collision with Evan Duff but denies the "deliberate and intentional
use of the forearm and elbow" injury. The videotape has been viewed
exhaustively using a freeze frame video player in an attempt to establish
the facts of the collision. The tape clearly shows a tap penalty set up
involving a wall of players with two runners approaching the wall from
the rear. BEvan appears on a dummy run on the openside of the wall
(the ball is moved towards the blind side) and shortly afterwards collides
with a Collegians player travelling quickly towards the wall and both fall
to the ground. Although the collision is very unclear, using the freeze
frame facility, it is possiblé to see that the Collegians player passes
to the left of Evan. There is a flash of white which appears to be the
left forearm of David Stark at head height. However, as Evan passed on
the right hand side of David Stark, the left arm could not have been
involved in making contact with his face. The tape therefore does not
provide evidence of"accidental or deliberate contact to the head" and
we suggest that it cannot be used as evidence. The referece appears to
be in an ideal position and the collision occurs directly in front of
him although it is obvious that he is watching the ball.

Svan and David appear to be similar players in that they are
prepared to give and ask no quarter. David said that he ran towards the
wall and Evan appeared around the side and ran straight at him. He
admitted making no attempt to avoid the collision as he was sure Evan
had no intention of doing so. The speed at which they were both running
also suggests it would have been very difficult for them to avoid contact.
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In the past, and gquite recently, a number of our players have
received serious injuries as a result of illegal play. The Committee
of this Club abhors foul play of all types and are prepared to take
action against all players, including our own, in order to clean up
the game and protect all players. However, the evidence of such foul
play has to be clear and unequivocal and I am afraid that your video
tape does not provide such evidence or even suggest that the injury
could have been deliberate.

From the nature of your letter to the South Australian Rugby
Union, I feel that this reply will be unsatisfactory to you. 1In the
interest of future relations between our Clubs, I would be happy to
meet with you to discuss the matter further if you think this would

be worthwhile.

Yours sincerely,

John Davies
PRESIDENT.
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Founded in 1937 P.Q. BOX 184

GLENSIDE 5665
SOUTH AUSTRALIA
TELEPHONE (08) 794770

Mr. Kevin Phelps,

S.A.R.U.

Rugby Football Park,

EDWARDSTOWN. 12th September 1990

Dear Xevin,

Thank you for your letter re the alleged Woodville incident
involving David Stark. For your information I enclose a copy of
a letter from ourselves to Woodville. The Club is very concerned
about player safety and would certainly take action against any
of our players involved in illegal actions, particularly those
causing injury. In this instance we do not think that the videotape
provides evidence which would support the Woodville claims. 1In all
conscience we cannot take action against a player unless the evidence
is absolutely clear.

I will keep you informed of any developments,

Yours sincerely,

John Davies.
PRESIDENT.




CITY OF BURNSIDE
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12th September, 1990

0ld Collegians' Cricket Club,
P.O. Box 164,
GLENSIDE, 5065

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re : REVIEW OF RECREATIONAL PRICING

The Report is currently under consideration by Council and
several meetings have been held to discuss it's
Recommendations and implications. As yet, The Council has
not determined it's preferred position.

I anticipate that the Messenger Newspaper will run a cover
story on the Report within the next 2 - 3 weeks. - The
artiele may -give -the - impression +that the "Report's
recommendations will, or have been accepted by Council.

I affirm the Council's commitment that no final decision
will be taken without prior consultation with your Club.

Yours sincerely,

R.W.S. Doine,
TOWN CLERK

MUNICIPAL OFFICES — 401 GREENHILL ROAD, TUSMORE, 5065
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Brigadier P. Bray

Commander 4th Military District

Keswick Barracks

KESWICK 5035 l6th August 1990

It has been brought to my attention that you may not
have received our fixture list this year, and so have not had
the opportunity of watching any of the games that 0ld Collegians
have played. As this coming Saturday is our last home game for
the season before the finals start, we wondered whether you would
be interested in coming along to Tregenza Oval. I know the weather
is pretty foul and ocur pitch is knee deep in mud, however, that's rugby!

_ The Finals are to be held at Bailey Reserve, Edwardstown,
and it appears that we will have all teams except one of the fourth grades
in them, so there could be some better entertainment down there.

This season seems to have passed all too quickly and our
end of season dinner will be held at The Feathers Hotel, Burnside
on Friday 21st September. Should you lbe interested in attending
please let me know and I will arrange things for you.

If you have anything you want to ask, please do not hesitate
to ring me at work on 210 9100.

Yours sincerely,

Barbara Finn (Sec.)
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CITY OF BURNSIDE

P.O. BOX 9, GLENSIDE, S.A. 5065 Telephone g
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In reply please guote :
RSC:WP 555.200

Ms B Finn

Secretary

0ld Collegians Rugby Football Club Inc
PO Box 164

GLENSIDE SA 5065

Dear Barbara,
Your letter of 14th June is acknowledged.

The enclosure around Tregenza Oval does present Council with a
difficulty as the area is public space and I would expect that
this issues will be able to be resolved when discussions are
held with your club in relation to our review of recreational
facilities. This should occur in the not too distant future.

Dog droppings are a problem in most reserves and we are about to
undertake a publicity campaign to bring the matter to dog

owners' attention. Following the publicity, enforcement of the
Regulations will increase.

Yours faithfully,

6&£bN(xQVUw~(
R.W.S. 'DONNE

TOWN CLERK

MUNICIPAL OFFICES — 401 GREENHILL ROAD, TUSMCRE, 5065
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Founded in 1937 P.O. BOX 164

GLENSIDE 5065
SOUTH AUSTRALIA
TELEPHONE (08) 794770

Mr. H. Klyn Smith

2 Cedar Avenue
GLENUNGA. 15th August 1990

Dear Hugo,

Thank you for your letter read out to the Committee at the
last meeting. First of all regarding the newsletter distribution.
It was put to our Registrar as to why you were not on the newsletter
distribution list, and that appears to be a much regretted oversight.
Regarding Dirk not receiving the newsletter, we had to assume at the
meeting that Pam and Sue thought that one per household was sufficient
but Alistair was to fllow that up when he returned home from the meeting.
The plea from Registrar was that if there is an error and you are not
receiving your newsletter, please tell her at once. They do hope there
will not be any more breakdowns. '

Secondly, re selection policy. The Committee whole heartedly
agreed with you in your comments. We realize that you are using Dirk
purely as an example, seeing as there may be other cases equally
deserving. John Davies drew up a selection policy which has now been
given to Denis and Sean and now we hope they will stick to it and do
the right thing.

We appreciated your letter and comments and hope to resolve
these problems.

Yours in Rugby

Barbara Finn {( Sec.)
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GLENSIDE 5065
SOUTH AUSTRALIA
TELEPHONE (08) 794770

Mrs T. Church
2 Euston Tce.,:
CROYDON 5008 15th August 1990

Dear Terri,

Thank you for your letter with regard to player safety
and first aid facilities at the Club.

Léfme first assure you that the welfare and safety of our
players has the highest priority. Let me ocutline some of the measures
taken by the Club in the area of safety and first aid.

1. ‘We have taken out accident insurance as part of a compulsory
scheme run by the Australian Rugby Union. Details of this scheme
are on the notice board, but in brief, it covers players against
serious injuries such as paraplegia, loss of limbs or sight etc.
This scheme provides cover for up to $250,000 and costs us $2,150 per
year or a premium of $240 per team.

2. Next season it will be possible for this scheme to be
extended to cover loss of wages at an additional cost of $200 per team.

3. All teams are provided with comprehensive first aid kits at
the start of the season toc cover minor injuries which commonly occur
in the game. We maintain s store of replacement items so that team
managers should always have a complete kit throughout the season.
This first aid equipment has cost the Club almost $1,000 this season.

4. Items to cover more substantial injuries include a Jordan
Frame, a variety of inflatable splints and a number of heat/cold packs
for soft tissue injuries.

5. The recent donation of $500 by New Spot Motors has been used
to purchase a new general purpose stretcher which will be stored in
the changing rooms (with the Jordan Frame), additional inflatable splints
and heat/cold packs, and a general first aid kit to be kept in the
Clubrooms for use by non-playing members.

6. NoR one in the Club. has first aid/sports injury qualifications.
We encourage such gualifications and are prepared to pay for attendance
at courses. However, if we were to insist on this as a prereguisite
for team managers then I am sure we would not have any.

e /2




. 7. If we have any serious injuries on the field in my experience
the Club has always called an ambulance - for which we pay if the member
is not covered - or arrange to take the injuredto hospital for treatment.

I hope this letter assures you that we have taken sensible
and responsible precautions with regard to the safety of playing members.
It is a real shortcoming that we do not have trained personnel in
attendance at all matches and I am: sure that the Committee wculd welcome
all help or suggestions to overcome this problem.

Yours sincerely,

John Davies.
PRESIDENT.




* CITY OF BURNSIDE

P.0O. BOX 9, GLENSIDE, S.A. 5065 Telephone: 3326199

All communications to be addressed 1o Town Clerk

. 366 4200
Refer enguiries 10..uuvu v ruirerireiiisiseriasissiesiereereenasseresseees FAX 366 4299
CSFINN: GENERAL:WPLIB
PRO:;AV:730.21:19 14th August, 1990.

Ms Barbara Finn

Honary Secretary

01d Collegians Rugby Football Club Inc
PO Box 164

GLENSIDE SA 5065

Dear Ms. Finn,

Further to your correspondence of 16th July, 1990, I advise that
any request to change the Cricket programming should be directed
to the S.A. Turf Cricket Association through the 0l1d Collegians
Cricket Club.

The requested date is noted and Council will not take any
outside casual hirings for that day.

Yours faithfully,

R.J. Molloy,
PROPERTIES OFFICER.

MUNICIPAL OFFICES — 401 GREENHILL ROAD, TUSMORE, 5065




Mrs T. Church,
2 Euston Terrace,
CROYDON Sa 5008

9th July, 1990.

Mr J. Davies,

President,

0ld Collegians Rugby Club,
LINDEN PARK SA

Dear Mr Davies,

RE: PLAYER SAFETY

As a concerned wife of a player and also a financial member of the
0ld Coliegians Rugby Club (membership no:81), I was pleased to hear
of the kind donation of $500.00 by the Porter family for the purchase
of first aid eguipment. '

I am dismayed at the apparent lack of first aid equipment that a club
our size has and I would like to ask the following guestions:

1. Does the club have a first aid kit and if so where is it kept.
2. Is there a first aid kit for each team to take on away games.
3. Do we have trained the trained personnel to administer first

aid to an injured plaver.

I know that you as President, and the other members of the committee
are very busy with the day to day running of the club but I feel that
the issue of first aid equipment and its usage should be given more
consideration in light of the number of injuries being received of
late.

Yourg/sincerely,

MRS TERRI CHURCH.
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Mr. D. Stark,
27 Grandview Grove
TOORAK GARDENS. 26th June 1990

Dear David,

The President and Committee of 0ld Collegians would
like to thank you very much for putting in the new gas stove in the
kitchen for the Ladies, not to mention the dozens of other jobs
that you manage to do for the Club, in your spare time. Yourtime
and effort are much appreciated, and we are thankful toc have people
like you around.

Thanks again, David,

Yours sincerely,

Barbara Finn ( Sec.)




» ARCTIC AIR=

Builder's Licence 6/560 NORTH EAST ROAD, HOLDEN HILL, SOUTH AUSTRALIA 5088
No. R43052 TELEPHONE (08) 261 7577 FAGSIMILE (08) 266 1090

14th June, 1990.

The Treasutret,

Old Collegians’ R.F.C. Inc.,
P.0. Box 144,

GLENSIDE, S06&5.

Dear Sir,

I enclose herewith my cheque for the sum of $300, being for
advertising in the "'Tregenza Times  and subs for Dirk and Wendy.

I must point out, however, that I am disappointed that at present
I have only received two Newletters this year and the second did

not contain our advertisement. 1 feel that if the Club is going

to accept sponsorships for advertising then these advertisements

should be inserted at all times.

Yours in Rugby,

Authorised (3P Dealer

Air Conditioning, Heating, Ventilation, Insulation
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PATRON:
H. J. ROGERS P.0O. BOX 164

GLENSIDE 5065
TELEPHONE 79 4770

Mr. Bill Lightfoot,

New Spot Motors,

2020 Main North Road

SALISBURY PARK 5109 14th June 1990

Dear Bill,

The President and Committee of 0ld Collegians Rugby Club have
asked me to write and thank you for your very generous donation of $500
to be put towards medical equipment ortraining in that area in the Club.
John Davies is locking into a stretcher, inflatable splints etc. and will
advise us on his findings. We will in turn tell you how your money has
been spent.

Thank you once again for your kindness and support,

Yours in Rugby

Barbara Finn ( Sec.)
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Malaysian Airline Systems,

Mr. Richard Green,

144 North Terrace

ADELAIDE 5000. . l4th June 1990

Dear Richard,

At our last Committee Meeting it was drawn to our attention that
Malaysian Airlines have withdrawn support for the annual raffle due to lack
of support for the Hong Kong 7s. We quite understand, of course, and would
like to offer our grateful thanks for all your support over the last four
years, which has been invaluable.

We do hope that you will feel free, however, to come to our Club
whenever it is convenient to you as we would be sad to lose contact with you
after all this time.

Thank you once again for all your assistance,

Yours in Rugby,

Barbara Finn (Sec.)
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Burnside City Council,
401 Greenhill Road,
TUSMORE. 14th June 1990

Dear Sir,

It has been brought to our notice that a neighbour wanted to know
why we locked the gate at Booth Avenue when we had home games. We have
to pay gate fees to the Union as we have an enclosed ground, and therefore
have to have a gate collection. Seeing as there are 4 gates it makes it very
difficult to man them all. For that reason, that gate is closed temporarily
while the games are on during some Saturday afternoons. Also, the childrens'
playground is next to that gate so for safety's sake it should be closed.
If anyone wanted to walk through, the other gate further up in Booth Avenue
is open.

This next problem, we feel you will not be able to do much about
it - being an open piece of Council ground for everyone to use - however,
we do have a problem for players and children with dogs' droppings on the
pitch. I realize that dogs are not allowed to foul the footpaths, but do they
have to foul a playing field?

Thanks for your past assistance with our problems, and we look
forward to your reply.

Yours faithfully,

Barbara Finn. (Sec.)
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TELEPHONE (08) 794770

Telecom,

Telecom House,

30 Pirie St.,

ADELATDE 5000 12th June 1990

Dear Sir,

We have recently been fortunate encugh to have installed the
new blue phone, which has been a wonderful service.

For the past year, we have inundated you with requests for
help with our red phone not working. We had to take a private phone in
as we were desperate at times. Your technicians were most helpful and
were regularly called. However, the phone would not last a week and bang
it would go again. When the blue phone was installed, the technician had
to spend half a day at the Club as the fault was found toc be back at the
Telecom's end and not ours. We were wondering whether as a result of
this, we may be granted some rebate on the rental we paid all last year,
when the phone didn't work at all.

Look forward to your reply, and thanks again for the wonderful
blue phone,

Yours in Rugby

Barbara Finn ( SEC )
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From: Brigadier P.J. Bray

Commander 4th Military District
Keswick Barracks
KESWICK S.A. 5035

ég February 1990

Ms B. Finn

Secretary

0ld Collegians’ Rugby
Football Club Inc

PO Box 164

GLENSIDE SA 5065

p@ea\/&’& Farns

Thank you for your letter dated 5 February 1990 in which you extended
an invitation to me, on behalf of the President and Committee of the
0ld Collegians’ Rugby Football Club, to be a Vice Patron of the Club
during my term in South Australia.

I am delighted to accept the appointment and look forward to
receiving details of the Club’s forthcoming activities.




ADELAIDE CASINO MEMORANDUM

DATE : 1st June, 1990.
PWJ: is J9006003

T0 NEVILLE SHARP
COPIES  :  JULIE ZAMMIT, STEVE DAVIS, JOHN KOBEK
FROM i PETER JAMES

v
SUBJECT :  DONATION TO OLD COLLEGIANS RUGBY CLUB b

As a result of discussions with Jchn Kobek, I hereby authorise a donstion of up
to $1,000 to the 0ld Collegians Rugby Club towards the establishment of a trophy
cabinet in their clubroom which will be noted as "donated by the Adelaide

Casino".

This is in recognition of their efforts to facilitate the Adelaide Casino rughy
teams. John Kobek has been instructed to advise the Club Secretary to seck
quotations and provide an invoice once completed for our reimbursement.

Thank you in advance for your attention to this reimbursement.

CHIEF EXECUTIVE




- CITY OF BURNSIDE
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Refer enquiries (0. .ouuicuieeeeioriniriesssitinieeee e eesserenees

RWSD:md
LSALLCLUBS/GENERAL/WPLIR -

l16th February 1990

0ld Collegians Rugby Union Club Inc.
P.0. Box l64
GLENSIDE 5065

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re : REVIEW OF RECREATIONAIL CHARGES

We have now received replies from all Clubs and have
commenced collation and comparison of the information
supplied.

In my earlier letter, I advised that the review may take up
to 12 months and that no decision would be made by Council
before consulting with vyour Club. This consultation is
likely to occur in Maxrch or April, 1990, when you will be
advised in writing of the proposed basis for future
charging and will be invited to respond to this, either in
writing or in person.

Following = consideration of your comments, the matter will
be put to Council for a decision.

Yours sincerely,

R.W.S. D nne,
TOWN CLERK

MUNICIPAL OFFICES — 401 GREENHILL ROAD, TUSMORE, 5065
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Founded in 1937
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SOUTH AUSTRALIA
TELEPHONE (08) 794770

SARU
PO Box 67
EDWARDSTOWN 5039 14th Feb. 1990

Dear Julie,

Old Collegians RFC would like to nominate five teams
as per last year, but with another side to go in Veterans so there
will be six teams altogether.

The teams last year were in lst,2nd,3rd and 2 in 4th
grade.,

Yours faithfully,

Barbara Finn (Sec.)
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Founded in 1937

Mr. Richard Crabbe
c/- Burnside Council
Greenhill Road,
BURNSIDE

Dear Sir,

Our insurance advisors have asked us to mention to you
that the retaining wall near the Clubhouse is bulging and although

Ol Tollegiams’
Rugby HAoothall lub Ine.

P.O. BOX 164
GLENSIDE 5085

© BOUTH AUSTRALIA
TELEPHONE {08} 794770

l4th February 1990

we are quite sure you are aware of it, and have it mind, we would

like to put in writing that we are rather concerned and trust that

the Council are keeping an eye on it.

Yours faithfully,

AOvse

Barbara Finn ( Sec.)




From: Brigadier M. J. Lemon, AM

Commander 4th Military District
Keswick Barracks
KESWICK S.A. 5035

k%“&TJanuary 1990

Ms B. Finn

Secretary

0l1ld Collegians’ Rugby Football Club Inc
PO Box 164

GLENSIDE SA 5065

Der e Tz,

I wish to advise that I am to relinquish my appointment as Commander
4th Military District and that Brigadier P.J. (Peter) Bray will
assume command on Wednesday, 7th February 1990.

I regret that I have been unable to be more actively involved in your
Club, but would like to take this opportunity to wish both you and
your members every success for the future.
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Founded in 1937 PO BOX 1684
GLENSIDE 5065
SOUTH AUSTRALIA
TELEPHONE (08) 794770

Mr. M, Von Berg,

19 Laurel Avenue
LINDEN PARK  SA. 29th November 1989

Dear Mike,

The President and Committee have asked me to write and thank
you for your offer of being Coach for the Club this year and to accept
the offer with pleasure.

It should be a busy year ahead of us all, and we are looking
forward to geeat things from the rugby side.

Thanks again,

Barbara Finn.
Secretary.




g OTEE Rugby Union Football Club Inc.

WOMMA PARK, ELIZABETH WEST Phone: 255 7975
P.O. Box 201, Elizabeth 5112

20th. November, 1989.

"

¥
: \qo
THE SECRETARY : \’?/
OLD COLLEGIANS R.U.F.C. ' W

4 KANANGRA ROAD
DERNANCOURT 5075

Dear Sir,

32nd. ELIZABETH INVITATION SEVENS

The ELIZABETH RUGBY UNION FOOTBALL CLUB is to hold the
32nd. Annual Elizabeth Invitation Seven-a-side Rugby
tournament on Saturday 7th. April 1990.

Your Club is hereby invited to enter a team or teams into
this competition.

It is anticipated that the initial round will consist of a
round robin tournament within groups of four teams with the
top one or two teams progressing to the following rounds.

A copy of the competition rules is attached for your
information.

The Elizabeth club does not require any team entrance fee.
However I would advise that all persons entering the ground
will be charged an entrance fee of $1.00 plus (where
applicable)} a parking fee of $1.00 for each vehicle wishing
to park in the club car-park. Children under 14 years and
Pensioners carrying appropriate identification will be
admitted free of charge.

Your acceptance (or otherwise) of this invitation should be
forwarded in writing to me at the address above on or
before 8th. February 1990.

A copy of the initial draw and kick-off times will be
forwarded as soon as the information is available.

Yours, faithfully

Sevens Co-ordinator
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15 October 1989

The Secretary

01d Collegians Rugby Football Club
P O Box 164

GLENSIDE 5065

Dear Sir,

Thank you for a very enjoyable evening on September 15th.
Harcld and I both found it a great fun night,

Best wishes

Yours sincerely,

June Schaeffer
MAYOR




—7-
) Oy Collegians

Y, |
OC .\"ﬁ Rughy Hoothall @lub Ine.

Founded in 1937 . _ P.0. BOX 164
GLENSIDE 5065
SOUTH AUSTRALIA
TELEPHONE (08) 79 4770

[

Nominations are called for the follow1ng Ccnnuttee pOSltlonS and Club
Selecnors for 1390-91.

Patron - |

President

Senior Vice President
Secretary

Assistant Secretary

Treasurer

Assistant Treasurer

Club Registrar

Conmittee Members (5 positions)
Club Selectors (2 Positions)

Nominations must reach the Secretary by lst November 1990 - Mrs. B. Finn
PO Box 164, Glenside, 5065. _ '

OLD COLLEGIANS RUGBY FOOTBALL CLUB INC.

NOMINATION FORM

Position:

7 Ron

Candidate: %4&?/?/ (Z PRI

roosers () g c

Seconder:
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GLENSIDE 5065
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Nominations are called for the following Committee positions and Club
Selectors for 1990-91.

Patron

President

Senior Vice President
Secretary

Assistant Secretary

Treasurer .

Agsistant Treasurer

Club Registrar

Committee Members (5 positions)
Club Selectors (2 Positions)

Nominations must reach the Secretary by 1st November 1990 - Mrs. B. Finn
PO Box 164, Glenside, 5065.

OLD COLLEGIANS RUGBY FOOTBALIL CLUB INC.

NOMINATION FORM

Position: Cevik  SELECTDZ.

Candidate:

Tanie e Kins

Proposer : Mlepe C von Ber2q

Seconder: /pz_f%quqy/z 7ﬂD«JPJq






